
                                                                                                               

  

To:  Mayor and Council   

From:  Dan Gagnon  

Date:    June 24, 2021

Subject:   Arts Hub Updated Design 

 

On Friday June 18th, staff received a new design drawing from Brook McIlroy of the 
proposed Arts and Culture Centre.  This design was updated to include the additional 
1,000 square feet in the museum as approved by Council.  This submission also 

includes some of the exterior drawings.  As shown, the position of the building has 
been reversed to ensure better traffic flow on the site. 

 
The firm is also working with their specialized consultants to gather the required 
information to make the building a Net-Zero carbon standard to qualify for the Green 

and Inclusive Community Buildings Program Grant.  Staff are preparing the grant 
application and are confident that they will meet the deadline for submission of July 

6th. 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 

 
Daniel Gagnon 
 


